
 

 

  

 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 

 

 

This is to inform in respect to our proposed project “TITAGARH PROJECT” situated at premises no. 

81, Nilgunj Road, Mouza – Basudebpur, J.L. No. 2, R.S. No. 13, Touzi No. 6, 63, 1510, Ward No. 24, 

under Kamarhati Municipality, Holding No. 135, R.S. Dag No. 98, Khatian No. 133, P.S. – Belgharia, 

District – North 24 Parganas, that no booking has been accepted for the project and no amounts has 

been received as booking money from any Allottees whatsoever. Further, we also clarify that no 

advertisements have been done for the project. 

As per the provisions of the West Bengal Housing Industry Regulation Act, 2017; bookings will be 

accepted only after being registered with the West Bengal Housing Industry Regulatory Authority. 

 

 

For TITAGARH PROJECTS PRIVATE LIMITED 

 
Director 
 


